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Message from Mrs Barker
What a fabulous fortnight we have had! Our children from Years 1 - 6
enjoyed a fantastic production of "Jack and the Beanstalk" today delivered
by M&M Productions. A huge thank you to our PTA for funding this amazing
cultural opportunity.
It was lovely to see so many parents at the fabulous Mac.Arthur class
assembly this week. The children really impressed me with how much they
have already learnt about The Stone Age and I am sure that the parents will
agree, the children were amazing!
Our Year 4 children travelled back in time this week;they were visited by a
Roman soldier, who fully immersed them in Roman life activities. A huge
thank you to the parents who helped with the day and to everyone who
provided their child with an amazing Roman costume Please read on to find
out more..
We are looking forward to seeing our Years 1 and 2 parents at our Harvest
Festival assembly next week.
Wishing you all a lovely weekend.

YEARS 1-6
Leonardo S * Sophia A * Jayden L * 

Caleb B * Mia E * Haruki G * Isaac W * 
Freddie F * Layla D * Kellen M * Ryan P *
Katherine T * Dante Z * Ehsan A * Jax C



October
17-19 - Parents’ consultations
18 - Fields Class Assembly, 9am
20 - Year 1&2 Harvest Assembly, 9am and 10.30am
20 - Last day of half term
30 - Staff training day
31 - Children back to school
November
2 - Fireworks
8 - PTA meeting, 7.30pm. ALL WELCOME

DIARY DATES

Well done Taylor!

Taylor won his final in the Park Dean
Talent Nation and sang “when I grow up”
from Matilda the musical. 
He is now entered into the nationals in
November where there will be a celebrity
panel judging.
Good luck Taylor!

“We’re Gonna Change the
World” was an exciting
opportunity for Theatretrain
students to perform at this
iconic venue. They performed a
huge range of roles and took
part in an incredible variety of
acts, varying from Percy Faith’s
“Theme from a Summer Place”
to David Guetta’s “Titanium”

Well done to Isabella, Kaitlyn , Esmae, Jamie, Rosalie & Jayden
who performed at the Royal Albert Hall with Theatretrain.



Year 4  went back in time with history experts, History 
off the Page, who brought Roman Times to life.

 

They enjoyed experiencing life in the year 60 AD and 
used authentic tools and materials to learn skills as

apprentices in a wide variety of workshops.  They made 
oil from olives to test Roman oil lamps, used traditional

herbs to create authentic medicinal cures and made 
wax tablets from beeswax.

Everyone got into the spirit and looked the part in their
amazing costumes.  A big thank you to our parent helpers.

Year 4 Roman Day



Thank you so much for all the volunteers who came to
school to talk to our children about careers. They have

thoroughly enjoyed learning about your jobs and
considering their own aspirations for the future. 

Aspire to Be 



HELPERS NEEDED
Contact office@scottprimary.co.uk

Buy tickets here...
https://www.pta-

events.co.uk/scottprimaryschoolpta/index.cfm?
event=register


